
Improvements are underway in the City Centre. 
The intersection at Victoria and Albert Street 
is closing along with Wellesley Street partially 
reopening which will affect your daily commute.
To make things easier, we’re offering you a free 
Personal Journey Plan that could show you 
what the easiest route to your work is.

To get your plan just scan the QR code  
or complete the form online at  
ecological.co.nz/commute-CBD

Interested in switching up your commute?

Why not take us up on free two-week travel 
passes on buses and trains? We’ve also got 
cycling and walking gear available as an added 
incentive to get active.

Helping you  
find a better way 
to the City Centre

For more information on affected  
services go to AT.govt.nz/betterway
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